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Date: August 4, 2025 

File: AS – 2025 

 

2025 – 119 

 

IAM/ALASKA AIRLINES COPS AND RSSA WAGE INCREASES 

 
Dear Sisters and Brothers: 

 

To keep your wages competitive within the industry, there are scheduled wage reviews in accordance with the existing 

Collective Bargaining Agreement (CBA), set for August 10, 2024, and August 10, 2025. Market-competitive wage 

reviews are just one sign of our commitment to ensure you are well compensated and demonstrate the strong, 

constructive relationship between the IAM and the Company.  

 

The terms of our Letter of Agreement (LOA) guarantee you receive either a 2.5% annual increase to all wage steps or 

an adjustment to fourth place based on a calculation of the top-of-scale base wage rates across seven major U.S.-based 

passenger air carriers, whichever is higher. Notably, differentials and other pay variables are not considered in these 

base wage rate calculations.    

 

Per the formula outlined on pages 161-163 of the contract, all COPS-represented employees will receive an increase 

of 3%, effective August 10, 2025. New wage rates will be reflected in your check received on August 22, 2025, for 

the pay period of 8/2/25 – 8/15/25.   

 

See chart below:   

  

 

 
 

Per the formula outlined on pages 153-155 of the contract, all RSSA-represented employees will receive an increase 

of 5.88%, effective August 10, 2025. New wage rates will be reflected in your check received on August 22, 2025, 

for the pay period of 8/2/25 – 8/15/25.   

 

See the chart below: 
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Along with this notice, you'll get an email from the company’s PeopleSoft system once the new wage rates are entered. 

For those scheduled to receive their annual step increase based on an anniversary date between August 1 and 31, the 

automated step increase email will show the new contractual scale rates.  

 

Thank you for maintaining a safe and reliable operation. We are pleased to see your compensation increase and value 

your important contributions every day. If you have any questions, please contact your IAM General Chair or Shop 

Steward.   

 

Sincerely and fraternally, 

 

John M. Coveny, Jr. 

President/Directing General Chair 

 

 

 

 

JMC/td 

 

 

 

 

 
cc:  R. Johnsen, General Vice-President, Air Transport Territory 

 E. Fraser, Chief of Staff, Air Transport Territory 
 J. Carlson, Airline Coordinator, Air Transport Territory 

 D142 Executive Board 

 


